
Parents in 
Partnership 

Autumn 1 Week 6 
 

 
Year 1 

 

Well done to everybody for having a go at the Google Classroom phonics homework, I was very impressed with the work that 

was uploaded and people’s willingness to have a go; we are all certainly learning new skills together! The children have also 

completed a lot of IXL activities and the feedback I have received is very positive. Thank you so much for all your support 

with the new learning platforms.  

 

Thought for the Week 

This week our liturgy was based around the Gospel Value of humility.  Please discuss this with your child and ask if they have 

any examples of showing humility to others this week. 

 

Autumn Day and Homework Celebration 

 

Next week, on Thursday 22nd October, we have planned a special day in Year 1 to explore autumn and to celebrate all the 

homework that the children have completed this half term.  In the morning we will be outside explore the signs of nature to 

inspire an autumn poem, art work and maths activities. In the afternoon the children will have an opportunity to share and 

celebrate all the hard work that has gone into their homework activities. The children will need wellies, waterproof coats, 

hats and gloves for the morning. For the afternoon the children can bring in some of their homework to show the class, this 

might be a tower (or photograph of the tower) some art work etc. I have already seen a lot of fantastic work from the 

children via Tapestry and we look forward to being able to share ideas and good work together as a class.  
 

Maths 

In maths this week we have been exploring 

addition and developing recall of number 

bonds.  

 
 

Literacy 

This week in class the children have been 

using adjectives in their sentences whilst 

exploring the characters in The Three Little 

Pigs. 

 
 

 

 Phonics Homework 

 

  Well done with last weeks homework. This weeks homework activities 

have been sent to you via Google Classroom and I look forward to seeing 

the children’s work uploaded using the Google Classroom platform.  

    

Literacy Homework 

   IXL Homework Level B B7 

 

Maths Homework 

IXL Homework Level B M6 

 

 Many thanks for all you support with the homework tasks. 

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 
Please can I remind the children to bring into school their reading bag, reading books and reading record everyday so that 

we can record when they have taken part in guided reading sessions.  

 

 

Thank you so much and have a lovely weekend. Mrs. Batten, Mrs. Gardner and Mrs. Harrop. 

 

 


